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10-24-07

From: Calvary Chapel Community Church
120 Knollwood Drive

Rapid City, SD, 57701

394-5799

To: Marsha Elkins, Director of Growth Management
marsha.elkins@rcgov.org
ted.johnson@rcgov.org

This letter is to inform that we respectfully appeal staff decision to
deny exception request to driveway/approach width and
driveway/approach spacing at 320 EAST SAINT PATRICK STREET,

RAPID CITY, SD, 57701.
Legal Description: The west 250’ of Lot 2 of Hansen Heights, Section
6, TIN, R8E, BHM, Rapid City, Pennington County, South Dakota.

Thank you for your service to our community.

Greg Blanc
Pastor — Calvary Chapel
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